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Sheppard Mullin Recognized for Supporting Navy Reservists

06.22.2018

Sheppard Mullin was selected to attend the Navy Employer Recognition Event (NERE), an annual event put on
by the Chief of Navy Reserve jointly with the national office of Employer Support of the Guard and Reserve, on
June 22, 2018. NERE is a Navy familiarization day that recognizes employers from across the nation who
provide their Reserve Sailors with superior support, and provides employers an opportunity to see first-hand
what Reserve Sailors do every day.

“We're honored to have been invited to NERE this year,’ said Sheppard Mullin Chairman Guy Halgren. “Our firm is
proud to support our military families, our veterans and our reservists who contribute so much to our country.”

This year, NERE was held at Naval Air Station North Island, Coronado. Among the employers also attending
were QUALCOMM, Cubic Corp, Sea World, the FBI, and General Dynamics NASSCO. Representing the firm were
Shannon Petersen, Managing Partner of the firm’s Del Mar office, and partner Ed Vogel from the firm's
downtown San Diego office.

Click here to read the official press release.
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